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Dear Parents and Carers  

Re: Supporting Your Child during the Examination Period 

As we fast approach the formal public examination period, despite the ongoing combination of support from the 

academy and home for our GCSE and A level students, invariably, they will still be feeling the pressure; some 

more than others of course. Therefore, in addition to the support already being provided, please find this 

informative, useful and concise parent/carer guide from the organisation ‘YOUNGMiNDS’ that specifically 

focuses on how best to support your child during these intense and highly pressurised periods. There are also 

several other very useful items contained within this link including some further direct helplines: 

https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/parents-guide-to-support-a-z/parents-guide-to-support-exam-

time/ 

As an academy, we will of course continue to strive to do our very best for your child as he/she works towards 

and through the formal examination period. However, do not hesitate to liaise with our teaching or pastoral staff 

if at any point in time you wish to discuss any matter of concern or to raise a specific issue. Open dialogue will 

always be viewed as constructive dialogue and we will look to work in collaboration with our respective parents 

and carers for the benefit of the young people we are most fortunate to work alongside on a daily basis. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C A Wakefield 

Principal 
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